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9-1-1 Commission Meeting Cancelled… 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  - Natchitoches, La., January 15, 2018 (1843 Hours) – Public Notice is 
given that the regular scheduled, January 16, 2018, meeting of the Natchitoches Parish Communications 
District Board of Commissioners is cancelled in light of expected winter storm weather conditions.   
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About	the	Natchitoches	Parish	Communications	District	(Natchitoches	9‐1‐1) 

Natchitoches Parish 9-1-1 is committed to providing fast, efficient and effective access to emergency 
public safety services for all the citizens and visitors to Natchitoches Parish. Since 1988 the “District” has 
served in a pivotal role ensuring the safety of residents and visitors to Natchitoches Parish by providing 

the support services, which connects the citizens experiencing emergencies with emergency services via 
the use of one, easy to remember and simple to use 3-digit number, 9-1-1. The Natchitoches Parish 9-1-1 

District provides the equipment and systems necessary to receive 9-1-1 calls from the nearly 40,000 
residents of the parish, as well as the ever-increasing numbers of visitors to the area. We are proud to 

serve as “Natchitoches Parish’s Gateway to Public Safety Services”.	Find	out	more	at:	
www.natchitoches911.org..				 

 


